

Kenley Weekly News 8th October 2021

Forest School Day

Today was National Forest School day and to celebrate, all of the children have had a session out in the forest. All of the classes were involved in a variety of activities including creating pictures and number frames from natural materials, as well as exploring the forest school area. Year 5 and 6 pupils also spent the morning improving the area at the front of the school as part of an environmental project. The pupils collected litter, got rid of plant debris, dug over some new planting areas, made and filled bird feeders and planted pots and bulbs.

A huge thank you to all of the staff who helped to make it such a productive and enjoyable day.



Hello Yellow

It was great to see so many pupils wearing yellow today to support Youth Mental Health Day.

We spoke to the children about what it means to look after their mental health, finding someone to talk to when they feel sad and the importance of supporting each other.

Whole School Nasal Flu Vaccinations

Please complete your consent forms online at: https://croydonhc-vaccination.verseonecloud.com/nasal-flu-vaccination-consent

The School Nurse will be visiting us to administer the vaccine on Monday, so please complete today as late forms will not be accepted.

Dates for your diary

October



Monday 18th World Food Day/Harvest food

donations

Tuesday 19th Parents Evening (face to face)

Friday 22nd Sponsored Walk

November

Thursday 4th Parents Evening (Virtual)

Monday 8th Y6 and Rec Height & Weight check

Tuesday 9th Open Day

MacMillan Coffee Morning

We are really pleased to announce that this year's MacMillan coffee morning raised £525 for MacMillan cancer support. This is a huge amount that we will be sending off to the charity and we would like to thank all those that helped make it such a successful event, as well as all of you for your support.



Our Open Day this year will be held on Tuesday 9th November. There is a morning session starting at 9.30am and an afternoon session starting at 1.30pm. Both sessions will begin with a talk by the Principal outlining the ethos and values of the school. This will be followed by tours of the school led by our Year 6 pupils.

Parent Consultation Evening

Please remember to send your parent consultation evening slip in to the class teacher as soon as possible.



Kenley Weekly News



Attendance

Reception Class	96.9%
Year 1	94.6%
Year 2	96.7%
Year 3	93.2%
Year 4	93.2%
Year 5	93.6%

